
 

 

  

16th May 2025

 

How to Contact Us… 

   Email:  
enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk 

 

      Telephone: 

 0121 464 3902 or 07493838732 

 

       Twitter: @PagetPrimary 

Concerned About a Child’s Safety? 

 
Contact Birmingham CASS on 0121 303 

1888. If you feel a child is at risk of 
immediate, significant harm then call 999 
OR contact a DSL in school: Mrs. Nussey, 
Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Spiers, Mrs. Ewbank or 

Mr. Merriman. 

#Team Paget 

#Stronger Together  

Child Line 

Children if you need to talk 

to anyone, please email 

www.childline.co.uk  

Or ring  

0800 1111 

TO BE THE BEST THAT WE CAN BE 

mailto:enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will begin this week’s newsletter by saying a huge well done to all of our Year Six 

children as they have all worked incredibly hard this week on their Sats tests. They have 

all been incredibly focused and given each test their all, even the first reasoning Maths 

paper which was not a nice paper at all, but one with lots of wordy and tricky questions. 

They have all been the best they can be, and I am incredibly proud of them all.  

 

Now a polite reminder for parents with regards to collecting children at the end of the 

school day. Early Years and KS1 finish at 3.25 with KS2 finishing at 3.30. We are seeing 

an increase of children being collected late. I would also like to remind you of which 

playground children should be collected from as we are seeing an increase of children 

going out of the wrong entrances. This makes it difficult for us to ensure we know every 

child is safe and where they should be. Early Years, KS1 and Year 5 are to exit on the 

Paget Road side with Years Three, Four and Six leaving through the Westmead Crescent 

side. We do not close the gates until 3.40 and so if you arrive on time, this gives plenty of 

time for those families that collect from both sides. Thank you all for your co-operation.  

 

Finally, a reminder, we finish school next Friday, 23rd May, for the half term holiday. 

Children return on Monday 2nd June.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

Vicky Nussey 

 

                 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY: Amber & Oluwatomidai 

RECEPTION: Leo, Layla, Minahil & Logan  

YEAR ONE: Eva, Yousuf, Matthias & Millie  

YEAR TWO:  Oliver, Nova-Rose, Sarah H & Ahmed 

YEAR THREE: David, Hasna, La’sharn & Ollie 

YEAR FOUR: Adyan, Vanessa, Danny & Adil 

YEAR FIVE: Alfie M, Maisy, Hawa & Cassian 

YEAR SIX: Cam’Ron, Natalia, Behzad & Jasmine  

PANTHERS, LIONS & PUMAS:  Ethan & Abdi 

 

HOUSEPOINTS 
 

THIS WEEK’S TOTALS: 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING CLASS: 

KS1: 1P 

KS2: 3C 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING 

HOUSE: 

KS1: Saturn 

KS2: Jupiter 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

MEDICATION IN SCHOOL 
 

Just a reminder that staff in school can administer medication in school to children if needed, both 

prescription and non-prescription. However, we can only do so if parents/carers have completed a 

consent form, and these have been signed by the Head Teacher. These forms are available from 

the school office. If you need us to administer medication (including creams) please do not just 

send it in your child’s bag, please take the medication to the office and complete the form. 

Medication sent in without the correct forms will not be administered.  

Thank you for your co-operation.  

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
  

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

  

 
 

 

 

Parents hear all the time that it’s important to read to children. But why exactly is 

that? The benefits of reading together go far beyond learning to read. 

Reading to young children is an important way to help them build language skills. It 
exposes them to new words and ways of using language. It also helps them learn 

general information about the world, which makes it easier for them to learn about 
new subjects once they get to school. 

Books also help children build empathy and learn how to handle challenging 

feelings. Parents can use reading time as a chance to talk about emotions and how 

to cope with them. For example, you might say: “Have you ever felt as angry as the 
girl in this book? What would you do if you did?” 

Even a few minutes of reading together gives you and your child a chance to slow 
down and connect with each other. And the sensory experience of sitting with you 
and hearing your voice also engages their brain in a way that makes learning easier. 

There’s no one right way to read to your child. You can read to them in any 

language, or multiple languages. You can do it at the same time every day or 

change up the routine. Your child doesn’t even need to be sitting with you — just 
sitting nearby with a book while they play can be a way to connect. 

The important thing is for your child to hear words and language and to have books 

be part of their daily life. Any steps you’re able to take can make a big difference. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

Don’t forget we have our half price book fair next week. Running from 

the 19th to the 22nd of May, there are books to but for all ages and 

interests. The sale will be at the end of each school day and in each 

playground. There will also be a card machine for you to make card 

payments. Whatever money is made from the fair, the school gets a 

percentage in return for us to buy more books for our school library. 

Happy book shopping! 

 

 
 

 



 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 
 

  

  

 

   

 
 

 

 

         

 

   

   

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

Spotlight on Curriculum: P.E.  

  

 
 

 



 

 

 
Spotlight on Curriculum: P.E. 

(Continued)  

 

  
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON SEND 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON SEND (Continued) 

  

 

 
 
 

                       

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON SEND (Continued) 

 

 
 

 

  



 

 

 
SPOTLIGHT ON SEND (Continued)  

 

 
  

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

2024-2025 
 

Friday 23rd May - Last day of term - break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June - Term begins - children return to school 

Week commencing 2nd June - Year 4 Multiplication Check 

Week commencing 9th June - Year One Phonics Screening Check 

Friday 4th July - school closed to children - teacher training day 

Friday 18th July - last day of term - break up for the Summer 

Monday 21st July - School closed to children - Teacher training Day 

 

2025-2026 
Monday 1st September - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day  

Tuesday 2nd September - School closed to children - teacher training day  

Wednesday 3rd September - Children return to school  
 

This section will be regularly updated once new dates are known and confirmed.    

*Indicates newly added or changed items 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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